
Minutes of the committee meeting of the EACC

Bromeswell Village Hall

23 April 2017

Opening
The meeting opened at 2:30pm

Apologies for Absence
Neil Morley, Alan Course

Present
Mark Daniels, David Evans, Andrew Pattle, David Watson, Sharon 
Wikner (committee members).  Martin Wikner (Editor).

Minutes of the previous meeting
The minutes of the meeting of 11 September 2016 were agreed as a 
true and accurate record. Nem con

Matters arising from the minutes of the previous meeting
None

Matters arising from the minutes of  the AGM
The Duloe Daffodil Dash took place third year and we have a volunteer
—David Osborn—to organise it next year.

Officers’ reports
Treasurer
The bank balance is £2,580 and the handover has gone relatively 
smoothly.
Secretary
Membership is currently at 698 UK members plus 7 overseas.
Our FBHVC membership is due and we will add Martin Wikner to the 
list of FBHVC newsletter recipients in place of Andrew Roddham. ATP
Publicity
David Watson will have another go at getting our club events into Old 
Bike Mart DW
Events
The events officer has gone AWOL between today’s ride and this 
meeting.
Spares
No report



Merchandise
No report
Editor
Martin has produced two issues of The MAC so far and contributions 
from Club members are increasing.  The inclusion of Section Notes in 
the newsletter has been well received.

Any other business
The East to West Adventure has been criticised by one club member of 
the forum.  David Watson has also heard complaints from a couple of 
NACC members.  However, no one has given an actual reason why the 
event shouldn’t be held so the committee had no objection to it going 
ahead as planned.

Close of meeting.
The meeting closed at 2:50pm.


